MINUTES

A special meeting of the Union Twp Auditors was calied to decide on bids to be considered for an audit
on the records relative to the separation of employment of the Township Treasurer.

Ruffo Proviano called the meeting to order on October 16,2017 at 3:32pm. In attendance was
Township Manager Robert Balogh, Ruffo Proviane, Chairperson & Lorraine Checque, Recording
Secretary. The special meeting was advertised to the public however no others attended.

Mr Balogh explained that the outside auditors that will be conducting the audit will be hired through our
Union Township Solicitor.

Mr Poviano made a motion to hire Maher Duessel who would charge based on an hourly rate and
estimated the total fee to be between $2,500 and $3,500. Lorraine Checque second the motion.

Meeting was adjourned at 3:50pm.

Respectfuily Submitted

Lorraine J Checque
Recording Secretary



